
NEW CONTROLLER ACTIVATED AS PART OF CT 32 ON 7/1/09

Note added on 4/10/2014:
Recent excavation due to the Central Subway project has
revealed that conduits crossing Stockton and O'Farrell in
vicinity of NE corner may be shallow. Central Subway project
to upgrade around 2017/2018. Please check with Traffic Routing
section for more information.












